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April 4, 2013

Reports Analysis Division
Senior Campaign Finance Analyst
Dear Brian Jones,
ID# C00003210
In reference to the letter we received Dated March 8th, 2013:
Explanation:
The additional receipts ($5,035.00) that were reported on the 2012 October Quarterly Amended Report were Corporate
Non-reportable Receipts and should not have been reported.
The additional receipts ($71,515.94) that were reported on the 2012 30 Day Post-General/Amended Report were also Non
Reportable Corporate receipts. These were properly deposited to our Corporate Bank Account. These should not have been
included in the report.
The Additional Disbursements ($12,402.55) on the 2012 30 Day Post-General/Amended Report included checks issued from
our
corporate account, but was State Level Contributions. The reason they were not included previously is because they came
from our other account. Our bookkeeper failed to notice these at the time of reporting.
 We are filing amendments to our last four reports eliminating any corporate activity reported previously.
At no point in time did we use Corporate funds for Federal Campaigning.
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.
Sincerely,

Michelle McOmber, MBA, CAE
Executive Vice President/CEO
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